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Subject: The Shrewsbury and Newport Canal
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I consider it vital that the line of the canal be maintained, to ensure that it remains accessible for reopening. Canals 

are an important facility for public leisure, accessible to all on an equal basis, and facilitating green corridors for 

wildlife. 

Sheri Warren 
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